
 
 
 
 
 
 

PDSE NEWSLETTER SPRING 2019 
 
FREE ACCESS  
 
As a part of Springer’s marketing strategy, all articles in Postdigital 
Science and Education will be freely accessible online until the end of 
2020.  
 
SPECIAL ISSUES – CALL FOR PROPOSALS  
 
In January 2019 we published the Call for Papers for Special Issue 
Lies, Bullshit and Fake News Online: Should We Be Worried? co-edited 
by Alison MacKenzie and Ibrar Bhatt from Queen’s University, Belfast, 
UK. More information in Guest Editors’ article Lies, Bullshit and Fake 
News: Some Epistemological Concerns. Articles submitted for this Call 
are now under review and will be published OnlineFirst as soon as 
complete.  
We now have space for one more Special Issue with expected date of 
publishing in January 2021. If you would like to propose a Special 
Issue for PDSE, please get in touch. 

  
POSTDIGITAL SCIENCE AND EDUCATION BOOK SERIES 
 
We are now in final stages of preparation for the new Postdigital Science and Education book series. 
PDSE will fill the gap in the scholarly community as the first academic book series in education, and 
probably also in the humanities and the social sciences, with an explicit focus to postdigital themes and 
research approaches. More information about PDSE book series will be announced shortly.  
If you would like to propose a book for the PDSE book series, please get in touch. 
 
CALL FOR BOOK CHAPTERS 
 
The first book in PDSE book series is Beyond technology: online postgraduate education in a postdigital 
world edited by Tim Fawns, Gill Aitken and Derek Jones from University of Edinburgh. More information 
about the book can be found in their article Online learning as embodied, socially-meaningful experience 
and in the Call for Chapters.  
 
EVENTS  
 
Dialoguing 'Between the Posts': Post-socialist and post-/decolonial perspectives on 
domination, hierarchy and resistance in South-Eastern Europe, Belgrade, Serbia: Postdigital 
Science and Education will join this important discussion at the Faculty of Political Sciences, University 
of Belgrade, on 15 June 2019.   
 
HEIR 2019, Wolverhampton, UK: Postdigital Science and Education will be presented at the Higher 
Education Institutional Research (HEIR) Conference 2019 on: “Measuring Excellence” in Higher 
Education: Approaches and their Impact on 11 -13 September 2019, at the City Centre Campus, 
University of Wolverhampton.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support to Postdigital Science and Education community!  

 
Petar Jandrić, Editor-in-Chief, and PDSE Editorial Team 

 
 

FORTHCOMING PDSE ISSUES 
Accepted articles are immediately published as Online First and compiled into issues 
according to the following schedule:  
• PDSE 1(2) – September 2019 (Regular Issue)  
• PDSE 2(1) – January 2020 (Special Issue)  
• PDSE 2(2) – March 2020 (Regular Issue)  
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